
Happy New Year! 

Ofsted Inspection 

We have just received our latest inspection report from Ofsted who 

visited us on 16th December. We are all pleased to have been graded 

‘Good’ again. The report is available to view on the Ofsted website, 

or you can pick up a copy at CASS. 
 

CASS Annual General Meeting 

Our AGM was held in November, where our Chair, Trish Dunlop gave 

an informative presentation about a year in the life of CASS. We 

were also pleased to welcome the following parents onto our 

committee: 

Nick Pearson, Helen Mayall, Joanne Collins and Rachel & Rob 

Griffiths. 

Thanks to everyone who attended. 
 

Christmas Raffle 

Many thanks to everyone you supported our Christmas Raffle, which 

was put together by Hilary & Rose. We raised a total of £44. This will 

now be used to help purchase a new snooker table for the children. 

A list of winners will be displayed at CASS (All now informed). 
 

Children in Need 

Thanks again to everyone’s generosity  we raised a total of £91.50. 
 

Action Aid 

With help from Julia, children raised £5.20 by selling little Halloween 

decorations made from Playdough. All proceeds went to Action Aid. 
 

New… 

Look out for our new child friendly furniture which is due to arrive at 

CASS shortly. At present most of our tables and chairs are adult 

versions which can present a bit of a challenge to some of our 

younger children. 

You should also notice that our staff will be wearing a new uniform 

too. Let us know what you think! 
 

February Half Term  (w/c 20th) 

We are now taking booking bookings, activities programme to follow 

shortly. Please could we remind everyone that payment in 

advance is now required to secure your booking.  

Please also note that our cancellation period was increased to 14 

days notice, in April last year. 
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CASS is a non profit making 

voluntary organisation set up by 

a group of parents to provide 

cost effective childcare and 

extended support for working 

and non working parents 

We accept a range of childcare 

vouchers including: 

Care-4 

Computershare 

Edered 

Fideliti 

Kids Unlimited 

Sodexo 
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